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FOR THE DIRECTOR OF CENIRAL INTELLIGENCE:



-SECRET

To:	 Director of Central Intelligence 	 3 December 1946

From: Assistant Director, Collection and Dissemination

Subj: Intelligence for Use of the Army-Navy Munitions Board.

1. Enclosed letter from the Deputy Executive Chairmen of the Army-Navy
Munitions Board has been referred to OCD for necessary action and preparation
of reply.

2. a. Telephone contact has been established with Captain G. M. Prevost,
Navy Executive Secretary of the Board. He has advised that C1G working liaison
on this problem may be conveniently established through his office.
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the necessary details on how to solve this problem. On first exaMination, it
appears clear that a combination of research and collection effort will be
required.

3. Enclosed herewith is an appropriate reply prepared for the Director's
signature. The format used (a memorandum to the Deputy Executive Chairmen) was
suggested by Captain Prevost's office as customary in correspondence addressed
to the Board.

4. It is recommended that the enclosed memorandum be signed and dis-
patched.
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C. E. OLSEN

Captain, U. S. N.
Assistant Director for

Collection and Dissemination
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